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INDIANA DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION 
Driving Indiana’s Economic Growth 
 
Design Memorandum No. 10-28 
Technical Advisory 

 
November 22, 2010 

 
 
TO:  All Design, Operations, and District Personnel, and Consultants 
 
FROM: /s/ David Boruff 
  David Boruff 
  Traffic Administration Section Supervisor 
  Traffic Support Division 
 
SUBJECT Construction-Zone Reduced-Speed-Limit Sign 
 
REVISES: Indiana Design Manual Section 83-2.03(01) item 7 
 
EFFECTIVE: March 9, 2011, Letting 
 
 
The regulatory sign, R2-15b, “Reduced Speed XX Ahead” should not be specified.  Instead, 
reduced-speed-limit warning sign W3-5 or W3-5a should be specified.  The details are shown on 
Recurring Plan Detail 801-R-174d, attached herewith.  Only one of the sign designations should 
be specified for the entire project. 
 
The recurring plan detail should be called for through the August 10, 2011, letting.  It will be 
superseded by standard drawings beginning with the September 8, 2011, letting. 
 
 
db:alu 
Attachment 
 
 
[P:\Structural Services\Design Memos\Signed\2010\1028-ta.doc] 

 
 

ARCHIVED



ARCHIVED



ARCHIVED



ARCHIVED



ARCHIVED


	1028-ta
	INDIANA DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION
	Driving Indiana’s Economic Growth


	801-T-174d
	801-T-174d 1of4
	801-T-174d 2of4
	801-T-174d 3of4
	801-T-174d 4of4




